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We wish you a merry Christmas…. 

 

On behalf of all the staff and governors, I would like to wish you all a merry Christmas. I do hope that 

you enjoy a peaceful and relaxing holiday with your children and families. Thank you for your support 

this year; it is very much appreciated. We look forward to welcoming the children back for the start 

of the Spring term on Tuesday 9th January. 

 

Staff Farewell 

 

Today we have said goodbye to Mrs Longfield, the temporary teacher in Y3. Mrs Longfield stepped in 

whilst we have been recruiting a permanent teacher; Miss Ellis will join us in January to become the Y3 

teacher. We wish Mrs Longfield well and thank her for her hard work. It is unlikely to be the last we 

see of her as I am sure she will back doing some supply cover soon!  

 

December Fundraisers 

 

The Save the Children Xmas jumper day raised £150.60. 

 

The school fair was also immensely successful, thanks to your generosity and the hard work of 

staff. We raised £1339.55 which will be put to good use in school. Thank you all. 

 

Families Magazine 

Here is the LINK to the November/December issue of Families magazine which has lots of great 

ideas for Christmas family fun. 

 

Baby News! 

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs Bland and her husband have welcomed their new baby boy; 

Otis Elwood Bland arrived safely this week - 7lb 3oz. What a lovely Christmas gift! We wish them 

all well.  
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https://www.google.com/url?q=https://clt997417.benchurl.com/c/l?u%3D105AFE9D%26e%3D170D706%26c%3DF3829%26t%3D0%26l%3D3FBF987D%26email%3DZURbiOLQP0o4giQrLCMH5%252FgiI94CkEAqWOAQodAURzMxe2llp4ctpA%253D%253D%26seq%3D1&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1700900370071540&usg=AOvVaw1dMY6OoyskgxLu8Bm5kQkc
http://www.longmanshill.co.uk/
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Spring Term 2024 Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 8th Jan  Staff Development Day 

Tue 9th Jan Term begins 

W/B 22nd Jan  Maths parent drop ins- each class to confirm own date and time 

Fri 9th Feb Young Voices with choir 

Fri 9th Feb End for half term 

Mon 12th – Fri 16th Feb Half term holiday 

Mon 19th Feb Term begins 

W/B 26th Feb Stay & Create – classes to confirm own date and time 

Thurs 7th March World Book Day- details nearer the time 

Fri 15th March Red Nose Day- Comic Relief 2024- details nearer the time 

Tue 19th and Thurs 21st March Parents evenings (Tue 3.30pm-5.30pm / Thurs 4.00pm-6.30pm) 

Thurs 21st March Easter lunch  

25/03/24- 05/04/24 Easter Holidays  

Mon 8th April  Staff Development Day 

Tue 9th April Term begins 


